
 
March 24, 2023 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Town of Gypsum Wastewater Infrastructure project in fiscal year 

2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Gypsum, located at 437 

Porphyry Rd., Gypsum, CO 81637. The funding would be used to make upgrades to the 

wastewater treatment plant. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

Gypsum’s existing wastewater system no longer meets the community's needs. This is reflected 

in the ongoing struggle to meet increasingly demanding DEQ standards, including several 

recorded violations of nitrate standards over the past two years. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joe Neguse  

Member of Congress 

 

 


